
Letterhead  
 

[DATE] 

 

Mr. Andrew McGilvray 

Executive Secretary, Foreign-Trade Zones Board 

U.S Department of Commerce 

1401 Constitution Ave., NW 

Washington, D.C. 20230  

 

RE:  PROPOSED FOREIGN TRADE ZONE USAGE-DRIVE DESIGNATION 

 SAEXPLORATION, INC. 

 STAFFORD, FORT BEND COUNTY, TEXAS 

 

Mr. McGilvray, 

SAExploration, Inc. (“SAE”) has requested that the Fort Bend County Drainage District provide a 

letter of non-objection to the approval of a Foreign Trade Zone Usage-Driven Site application for 

property located within Stafford, Fort Bend County, Texas, at the following address: 

- 13645 N. Promenade Blvd., Stafford, Texas 77477 

We are aware that if the application is granted that Foreign Trade Zone Inventory held by SAE 

will be exempt from state and local ad valorem taxation per 19 U.S.C. Section 81o(e).  I send this 

letter on behalf of the Fort Bend County Drainage District and I wish to advise you that we support 

SAE’s application as a means of diversifying and promoting economic growth in our area.  We 

understand that this letter will be included as part of the Foreign Trade Zone Application.  Please 

do not hesitate to contact me in the event that you have questions about this letter of non-

opposition.     

Sincerely, 

 

Robert E. Hebert 

County Judge 

 

  

 


